INDIANA UNIVERSITY



OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

October 18, 2013

Dr. Naga Chalasani Regenstrief Health Center, Room 4100 1050 Wishard Boulevard Indianapolis, IN 46202-2859

Dear Dr. Chalasani:

Thank you most sincerely for the tremendous \$1.5M commitment, and subsequent first pledge payment of \$1M, from University Medical Diagnostic Associates to establish the David W. Crabb Chair in Gastroenterology and Hepatology at the IU School of Medicine.

The decision to create the chair as a way to support the division of gastroenterology and hepatology not only secures the future of this highly important area of study by allowing use of the chair (in perpetuity) to recruit high quality leaders interested in research and education, but also elevates the division's offerings and commitment to excellence. Furthermore, I am, of course, pleased the division has named the chair for Dr. Crabb, Chairman of the Department of Medicine, in honor of his long and illustrious career at the IU School of Medicine and that you are its inaugural holder.

Once again, thank you for everything you continue to do for Indiana University and the IU School of Medicine. On behalf of the countless students and faculty as well as patients and families who benefit from your generosity, thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Bryan Hall 200 107 S. Indiana Avenue Bloomington, Indiana 47405-7000 812-855-4613 Fax: 812-855-9586

1T500 535 W. Michigan Street Indianapolis, Indiana 46202-5157 317-274-3571 Fax: 317-274-5098

iupres@iu.edu www.iu.edu/~pres Michael A. McRobbie President

MAM/sbt

CC:

Dan Smith, President and CEO, IU Foundation
Jay Hess, Vice President for University Clinical Affairs, IU; Dean, IU School of
Medicine



October 19, 2020

Dear Dr. DeLemos,

Thank you for your submission to the 2020 CORE Faculty Research Support Awards. Your dedication to improving patient care and outcomes was evident throughout your proposal.

We are pleased to inform you that the reviewers and the REAL Research Steering Committee have selected your proposal with minor revisions for one of these awards.

Enclosed is a summary of reviewer feedback. As a next step, a CORE Biostatistician and Project Manager will be in contact with you to discuss a plan that addresses the reviewer comments and outline a timeline for developing a more detailed study protocol.

We additionally ask the following requirements of grant recipients:

- Meet with your assigned CORE Biostatistician to update the protocol based on reviewer and biostatistician feedback.
- Plan for IRB approval and study initiation by November 19th 2020.
- Contact your assigned CORE Project Manager, Amanda Aneralla, once you have IRB approval.
- Complete all data collection and analysis by April 19th 2021.
- Submit a manuscript for publication within 1 year of award date (October 19th 2021).
- Finalize a plan for external grant funding submission by study completion (April 19th 2021).

Please reply to this email to confirm that you can commit to the timeline and requirements of the award.

Our team looks forward to working with you on the successful implementation of your proposal!

Sincerely,

Andrew McWilliams, MD, MPH Medical Director, CORE Atrium Health